
 

 

 
 

 
TO: Members of the Waste Management Committee 
 
FROM: Melanie Kawalec, Manager of Waste Management 
 
MEETING DATE: November 16, 2009 
 
SUBJECT: Report WMC09-03 
 Landfill Tipping Fee Market Review 
 

 

PURPOSE 

A report to update Committee on regional tipping fees of surrounding landfill sites. 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION  

That the Waste Management Committee endorse the recommendation as outlined in 
Report WMC09-03 dated November 16, 2009, of the Manager of Waste Management 
as follows: 

That Report WMC09-03 from the Manager of Waste Management regarding Landfill 
Tipping Fee Market Review be received for information. 
 

 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budget or financial implications associated with this report. 
 
 

BACKGROUND 

At the September 21, 2009 Committee meeting, staff discussed increasing the landfill 
tipping fees from $85.00 per tonne up to $90.00 per tonne, effective January 1, 2010, 
through the 2010 budget process.  Committee requested a tipping fee comparison be 
presented at the next meeting.  
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FINDINGS 
 

A summary of the tipping fees charged at other waste management facilities is 
presented below. 
 

September 2009 Local Market Review of Waste Management Tipping Fees 

  

Municipality Tipping Fee 

Peterborough Waste Management Facility $85/tonne 
City of Kawartha Lakes $85/tonne 
Ottawa Trail Waste Facility $90/tonne 
Smith-Ennismore-Lakefield Landfill Site $95/tonne 
Brighton/Seymour landfill in Northumberland County $95/tonne 
Trenton Transfer Station in Quinte $99/tonne 
Miller Waste Systems Weekend Collection Centre (Markham) $102/tonne 
City of Kingston $110/tonne 
City of Barrie Landfill Site $115/tonne 
Durham Region $120/tonne 
Bewdley Transfer Station in Northumberland County $150/tonne 
Halton Waste Management Site $134/tonne 
Miller Waste Squires Beach, Ajax $107/tonne 

 
 
 

SUMMARY 

The increase in tipping fee from $85.00 per tonne to $90.00 per tonne, effective January 
1, 2010 for the Peterborough Waste Management Facility, is in line with the noted 
September 2009 tipping fee rates for area waste management facilities.  
 
Staff will continue to monitor the local market tipping fee rates to ensure that the 
Peterborough Waste Management Facility remain in line with area rates. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Melanie Kawalec, 
Manager Waste Management  
 
 
Contact Name: 
Phone – 742-7777 Ext. 1724 
Fax – 876-4621 
E-Mail – Mkawalec@peterborough.ca 
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